
Proposed new 
terminal; remove 

5 spaces 

Bus Terminal Relocation & Parking Changes at Newhall & Hudson Streets 

The SFMTA is considering relocating Muni’s 15 Bayview Hunters Point Express terminal from Palou 
Avenue to Newhall and Hudson streets to improve reliability and safety. The current terminal on Palou 
Avenue is frequently blocked by private vehicles, causing delays and disrupting Muni service. 

Benefits of the terminal relocation 

• More reliable service and better connections:
Being able to access available space for buses at
the end of the route and near a restroom means
that operators can be ready to start their next trip
on time after a short break.

• Operator wellbeing & enhanced safety:
The new terminal location allows operators to
take necessary breaks and park safely.

What This Means for You 
Five parking spaces would be removed at Newhall 
Street and Hudson Street to accommodate the new 
terminal; however, four new parking spaces will be 
added at Palou Avenue. Since the existing bus 
terminal on Newhall Street already serves the 54 
Felton, no other major changes will occur. While this 
change may affect parking availability, it is necessary 
to improve Muni service reliability. 

If approved, the new terminal would be 
Implemented by summer 2025. 

For more information, please visit SFMTA.com/15Express. To share your feedback, or ask 
questions, please email TellMuni@SFMTA.com or call 415.646.2761. 
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